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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
St. Mary Catholic High School Announces New Head Football Coach

Fox Cities:  St. Mary Catholic High School (SMCHS) is pleased to announce that Dr. Jeremy Clifton will be the new head coach for the varsity football team. Clifton is a former football and track collegiate athlete at Saint Joseph’s College, Indiana.  He has previously coached football and track and field at the high school level and track and field at the collegiate level. 
Clifton was a member of the coaching staff that helped rebuild the football program, leading it to the playoffs for the first time in four decades at Mount St. Mary Catholic High School, Oklahoma. During this time, the student athletes received several honors including district, city, and state honors. Additionally, several of the student athletes signed letters of intent to continue their careers at the next level. 
As a track coach, Clifton helped build and lead the Mount St. Mary Catholic High School program to the most successful multi-year run in school history where they earned more points, medals, and championships than at any other time in school history, breaking almost every school record. Multiple student athletes signed letters of intent during this time. 
SMCS Athletic Director Adam Bates is confident that Clifton will be an excellent leader for the Zephyrs football program. “As the new leader our football program, we envision him having a positive impact with not just our athletes but the entire student body. His coaching and teaching experience in both the high school and collegiate levels make him an outstanding addition to our school and community. We are eager to begin this new chapter of 8-player football at SMCHS and we are confident that Jeremy is the right choice to lead us to success!”
Clifton will also have instructional responsibilities with SMCS. He is excited for the move and to get started with this new and exciting challenge “My family and I feel extremely blessed to be given the opportunity to join the SMCS community,” stated Clifton. “I love how positive and committed the SMCS Administration is to athletic success as well as their emphasis on developing the complete student athlete. I am very excited to begin working with our student athletes and usher in a new era of SMCS football as well as contributing to the SMCS and surrounding communities.” Clifton and his wife Heather have two children, Madyson age 11, and Alex, age 7, who are looking forward to become Zephyrs themselves!
St. Mary Catholic High School (SMCHS), a regional high school located in Neenah, is part of St. Mary Catholic Schools (SMCS). The system also includes St. Mary Elementary Schools (St. Margaret Mary and St. Gabriel in Neenah, and St. Mary in Menasha), as well as St. Mary Catholic Middle School in Neenah. SMCHS is dedicated to the individual development of each student by providing an education focused on faith, academics and service.
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